
 

English  

In English we will be studying non-fiction texts about 

animals to link with our topic work.  

They will study the book, “How to Wash a Woolley 

Mammoth” to learn about instructions, including 

bossy verbs and sequencing steps. They will use their 

learning to write their own set of instructions on how 

to wash their own chosen animal.  

We will also learn about lists, labels and facts using 

the book, “One Little Chick”. The children will 

identify key features of each and use this to write 

their own labels and lists.   

Maths  

In Maths we will be developing our understanding 

of multiplication by counting in 2s, 5s and 10s. We 

will identify patterns with each and using this to 

recognise numbers that will appear in each. The 

children will learn to count forwards and 

backwards. 

The children will also develop their understanding of 

how to measure length. They will understand the 

terms ‘longer’ and ‘shorter’ and use non-standard 

and standard units to measure objects from the 

classroom.  

Science 

Our topic for this term is animals so the children will 

deepen their understanding of how animals live. 

They will learn about different habitats and how 

animals adapt to live in each habitat (e.g. the 

desert compared to the Arctic).  

 

 PSHE/RSE –  

This term the children will learn about staying 

healthy.  

They will identify healthy food and learn about the 

five food groups. They will deepen their 

understanding of which foods belong in each food 

group and how this helps our bodies.  

They will engage in discussions about different 

medicines and how we use medicines to feel 

better.  

The children will learn about how to keep their teeth 

healthy and the impact that sugary foods can have 

on the health of their teeth. 
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Topic 

Our topic this half term is animals and the children 

will learn about both wild animals and 

domesticated animals. They will consider the 

difference between each and how they must be 

looked after to ensure survival.  

The children will deepen their understanding of 

animals and their offspring, recognising that some 

offspring do not look like their adult.  

When learning about pets, the children will identify 

things each animal type needs and how it differs 

depending on the animal. 
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 Art/DT 

In Art this term the children will learn about the 

elements of drawing. The children will explore 

patterns and lines using different materials such as 

crayons, felt tips, pastels and chalk. They will gain 

inspiration from the wildlife photographer Shannon 

Wild. 

 

 


